
 

April 20, 2020 
 
Dear Triway Families, 
 
Today, Governor DeWine made the announcement that Ohio’s schools will be closed for the remainder of the 
2019-2020 school year. We realize the stress that this puts on our families during this already difficult time. As the 
health, safety, and well-being of our students and staff remains our top priority, we will follow the guidance of our 
local and state health department. Based on this information, we will communicate when it is safe for students to 
have access to the building to pick up any necessary items, as well as return school issued materials. In addition to 
remote learning, we want to assure everyone that mental health resources are, and will continue to be available 
during this time. We have outlined these resources on our website at 
http://www.triway.k12.oh.us/district/crisis-hotlines​. 
 
In the coming days and weeks, we will continue to update our Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) link, 
http://www.triway.k12.oh.us/district/covid-19-faq​, as new information becomes available. If you would like to submit a 
question not found on the list, click the link at the top of the FAQ page. Please check the page regularly for the most 
up to date answers.  
 
Food distribution will continue through the remainder of the school year, May 29th. As previously stated, if you are 
not on the delivery list, please fill out the form below, or call the central office at 330-264-9491.  
https://forms.gle/fsPkCtrFC5N8HZ3W8​ - Link for delivery 
You may need to copy the link and paste it into your web browser. 
 
As we continue to navigate this challenge together, please visit our website or Triway Facebook page, 
@TriwayTitans, for the latest information.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nate Schindewolf 
Superintendent, Triway Local Schools 
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